
Hi Craig. 
  
Early on the morning we flew back to the US, we received word that Evelyn’s mother had died.  So a 
few days after arriving home, we traveled to Michigan for the visitation and funeral.  So at present 
neither of us has begun to catch up from our trip.  And we are reading another book entitled The 
Peacemaker which we will use for the book facilitation portion of our young adults leadership group.  
The club begins the first Sunday in November.  My Daytimer is still stuck on October 14th and my desk 
is an embarrassment! 
  
Your book arrived Monday.  I put aside everything else and began to read it early Tuesday and 
finished through chapter 1.  I also nosed around a few other places.  I was quite encouraged with 
what I found.  You have certainly done an amazing amount of scholarly work to bring all that 
together.  I can only image the time and effort you put into writing it.  I look forward to reading 
further in it.   
  
John May teaches history and has a strong background in the subject.  Our members always look 
forward to his messages.  While at AC, he worked for Gene Hogberg in the news gathering in 
Pasadena.  I think he will be quite interested in your book.  I plan to share your book with others in 
the congregation.   
  
We have another member who published two books with 1st Books, Joe Waitz.  His books are God’s 
End-Time Man and I Said You Are Gods.   
  
Thank you for the gift of your book.  I appreciate having it very much.  
 
Bob Fahey 
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